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Your prayers are asked for Gabriela Valdez-
Espinoza (sister of Araceli Ramirez) and all who 
have recently died; also those who are sick, 
including  Sue Bouton, Oonagh Clifford, Becky 
Todd for her continued recovery, Nichola Clinton 
(mother of Gerard), Katherine Ingamells (sister 
of the late Lynn), Sarah Hooper, Paul Johnson,  
Becky Lowe, Clare Pearn, Aileen Rourke, Mike 
Alltree, Tony Phillips, Anthony Mendoza, 
Sheila Finch (mother of Heather), Derek 
Shepheard, Bridget Edwards, Bobby Hughes, 
Freda Lamb, Chris Hall, Connie Blackwell, Tom 
Faux,  Win Connor, Rosemary O’Rourke 
(mother of Sinead Dorn), Carmel Beimann, Paul 
McCarthy, Jude Mack, Veronica Pretlove, 
Olivia Sturgess, Helen Weid (sister of Mike 
Rogacs), Vivian Barbour, Oliver Hutchings, 
Michael Waterworth (colleague of Michael 
O'Sullivan), Inoo Faux, Nicholas Ripper, Pauline 
Gudgeon (Aunt of Kate Griffin), Harold Cudden-
Large, and for all in the parish who are 
housebound.  

Parish website: www.olcsaffronwalden.org.uk 
    School website: www.stmsw.co.uk 

CTSW Prayer Focus   
for November 
This month, we ask you to pray 

for All Saints, Ashdon and 

Wimbish & Debden Schools. 

Times of Services  
and Mass Intentions 

Saturday 28th November 2020  

Feria 

 

Sunday 29th November 2020 

First Sunday of Advent (B) 

10.30am:    Mass online via Facebook 

7.00pm:      Evening Prayer on Zoom 

 

Monday 30th  St Andrew, Ap, Patron of Scotland 

 

Tuesday 1st December  Feria 

 

Wednesday 2nd December Feria 

 

Thursday 3rd December St Francis Xavier, Pr 

10.00am Mass in Church 

 

Friday 4th December Feria 
10.00am Mass in Church 

 

Saturday 5th December 2020  

6.00pm Mass in Church 

 

Sunday 6th December 2020 

Second Sunday of Advent (B) 

10.30am:    Mass in church  

   and online via Facebook 

7.00pm:      Evening Prayer on Zoom 

Please see page 2 for details. 

To view the mass live online, join our Facebook 

Group:  OLC Saffron Walden. 

Email Ken Lowe if you wish to be added: 

olcsaffronwalden@gmail.com 

Streaming will start 5 minutes before Mass begins. 

 

Our Lady of Compassion 
 Castle Street, Saffron Walden 

 

Prayers 

Our Weekly Offering 

Please consider using a standing order to send 

your weekly offering as this is the quickest way for 

the funds to come to the church.  

Standing order details can be obtained from  

Ken Lowe: olcsaffronwalden@gmail.com   

Alternatively, donations can be made online via: 

 https://www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/donations                                        

Thank you 
 

mailto:secretary@olcsaffronwalden.org.uk
http://www.stmsw.co.uk


NEWSLETTER: If you have any items for inclusion in next week’s  
newsletter, please contact Hayley Doe by Thursday evening  
at the latest: hayley.doe@ntlworld.com or telephone 01799 525617 

Street Pastors in Saffron Walden 
The Street Pastors are a group of volunteers from 

our local churches, who patrol the streets to offer 

friendship, practical help and support.  They 

originally went out in the evenings but, in recent 

months, have been visiting the town in pairs during 

the day and now provide a more chaplaincy role. 

Before the lockdown, they engaged with a number 

of local shop and business owners as well as 

members of the public who were grateful for 

someone to talk to.   

If you would like to find out more about the work of 

the Street Pastors, perhaps with a view to joining 

the daytime patrol team, please contact Elizabeth 

Tindley, our Churches Together in Saffron Walden 

representative, who will put you in touch with the 

team: dtindley@compuserve.com   You may also 

wish to take a look at the group’s Facebook page: 

“Saffron Walden Street Pastors”. 

You are welcome to accompany the team as an 

Observer to see what they do at first hand. The 

Pastors also receive prayer support from a team of 

Prayer Pastors who pray for them from home. If 

you would like to pray whilst they are in town or to 

remember them in prayer in the morning, again 

please do get in touch.  

And finally … don’t forget the Sunday night Zoom 

quiz at 7.30pm - all welcome. Details on Facebook 

or from Ken  Lowe olcsaffronwalden@gmail.com 

 

We are making an appeal for 
unwanted Winter hats and 
gloves for the male Prisoners 
at Highpoint.  
The Chaplaincy is receiving 
many requests as the men are 
out on exercise twice a day 
and it is getting very cold.   

CAN YOU HELP our ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
working with the Chaplaincy at Highpoint 
Prison, Stradishall? 

If you are able to help please put your 
unwanted HATS and GLOVES in the box 
marked SVP HIGHPOINT which you will find 
in the front garden of the Presbytery.  Your 
donations will be greatly appreciated and will 
be delivered by our parish SVP to the 
Chaplain, Fr Alan.  

Welcome Back! 
The church will re-open for Masses from 
Thursday 3rd December at 10.00am.  
Weekend Masses will begin on the Second 
Sunday of Advent at the usual times: 
Saturday 5th at 6.00pm, Sunday 7th at 
8.30am and 10.30am.  
Weekend Masses will need to be booked as 
before this second lockdown, by emailing 
olcsaffronwalden@gmail.com  You will 
receive a confirmation in which you will be 
advised of your allocated seat number.   
Please do not turn up to the weekend 
Masses without receiving your booking 
confirmation as the church is likely to be 
full, in which case you will be refused entry.  

Thank you. 

A Prayer for Putting on a Face Mask 

Creator God, as I prepare to go into the world, 

help me to see the sacramental nature of 

wearing this cloth.   

Let it be a tangible and visible way of living love 

for my neighbours, as I love myself.   

Christ Jesus, since my lips will be covered, 

uncover my heart that people will see my smile 

in the crinkles around my eyes.   

Since my voice may be muffled, help me to 

speak clearly, not only with my words but with 

my actions. 

Holy Spirit, as the elastic touches my ears, 

remind me to listen carefully and caringly to all 

those I meet.   

May this simple piece of cloth be shield and 

banner, and may each breath that it holds be 

filled with Your love.   

In Your name and in that love, I pray.  Amen  
 
Rev Richard Bott, Moderator 
Presbyterian Church of Canada 


